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On Friday 11/02/2018 at approximately 9:20 Am, Winnebago County Sheriff’s Deputies 
responded to the area of 2000 Wilcox Rd. in Rockford, Il Unincorporated Winnebago 
County. 
  
The initial call was from a concerned citizen regarding (3) suspicious subjects walking in 
the area. 
  
Deputies arrived in the area and located three male teen subjects walking. Upon 
investigation by Sheriff’s Deputies the subjects were found to be in possession of 
property taken from a resident’s vehicle in the area that had been burglarized.   
  
The subjects were ages 13, 14 and 14. After investigation the charges of Burglary to 
Vehicle and Obstructing Identification were authorized against the subjects who were 
lodged in Juvenile detention.  
 
The charges are merely accusations and the subjects are considered innocent unless 
proven guilty in a court of law.  
 
Citizens are urged to report any suspicious activity in your neighborhood.  If there is an 
emergency please dial 9-1-1.  Non-Emergency calls  can dial 815-282-2600. 
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